## Bernabi Building Planning Team October 4, 2023

Notes	Minutes: Caparco
The plan	<ul> <li>Next steps</li> <li>Review notes from Sept.</li> <li>Revise plan accordingly</li> <li>The vote</li> <li>Date: Wednesday October 11<sup>th</sup> in main office</li> <li>Communicating: Send email with draft of the plan and asking people to vote (Gina)</li> <li>Counting and sharing: Tammy will create ballots and put box out on Wednesday morning. Gina and Tammy will count on Wednesday after school then communicate out to building</li> </ul>
	Sending approved plan to Cory (Gina and Tammy)
Veteran's Day	Same plan as previous year (Julie will make copies, Kate will communicate to staff 10/16)  Dave will communicate to families on 10/20  Star dedicated to Veteran and photos on small bulletin board
Dress	MS/HS Dress Code: All students are encouraged to wear Ranger clothing and/or colors whenever possible to demonstrate Spencerport pride. In addition, we ask students to abide by the following guidelines when it comes to their personal attire: Items that are perceived to be vulgar, obscene, and/or offensive to others because of race, color, religion, creed, national origin, gender, gender expression, gender identity, sexual orientation or disability, are NOT allowed.  Items that promote and/or endorse the use of alcohol, cannabis (marijuana), tobacco or illegal drugs and/or encourage other illegal or violent activities are NOT allowed.  Recognize that clothing should not reveal or expose undergarments or skin between upper chest and mid-thigh.  Hats and other headwear, if allowed, must permit the face to be visible to staff, and not interfere with the line of sight of any student or staff. Exceptions will be made for medical, religious, or cultural purposes.
	Reflection: Hats and other headwear- the term "If allowed" causes confusion and should be readjusted

## Fire Drill Reflection 10/3:

- Closed exits caused confusion amongst adults and students, especially in the 200 hallway
- Finding the closest exit is the right move
- Reflection can be done during Friday's morning full building meeting
- This has shown our building there are a few areas we can improve on when coming to alternate exits